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Cole Harbour Harvest Festival Society 
51 Crestwood Place 
D'artmouth, NS 
B2V 2P6 

Mayor Peter Kelly 
Halifax City Hall 
PO Box 1749 
Halifax, NS B3J 3A5 

Dear Mayor Kelly: 

Item No.IO.1.1 

The Cole Harbour Harvest Festival organizing committee is excited to be planning our fourth annual Cole 
Harbour Harvest Festival, scheduled for September 9th and 10th

, 2011. We have a wide variety of exciting 
and entertaining events lined up that will appeal to all members of our community. The Canadian 
Military has always been a strong component of Cole Harbour, and this year we would like to 
acknowledge the importance of this group by arranging for a flypast of an aircraft or helicopter from 12 
Wing Shearwater to coincide with the opening of our festival on September 10th

. 

In this regard, I am writing to request your permission for the Cole Harbour Harvest Festival Society to 
submit an application for a flypast to the Canadian Air Force. It is my understanding that should you 
grant this permission, we will then apply to the Air Force, and if they are in agreement, we would then 
require a motion of Council for final approval. 

On behalf of the Cole Harbour Harvest Festival Society, I want to express our appreciation for your past 
attendance at our festival, and thank you for your attention to this matter. We look forward to hearing 
from you. 

Sincerely, 

Jim Nicoll 
Cole Harbour Harvest Festival Society 
Vice-Chair 


